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Dear Parent/Carer
ECCLESBOURNE YR11 ‘YEAR BOOK’ 2021

We are pleased to be able to offer Yr1l students the opportunity to purchase a yearbook. We are working with Fizz-
Yearbooks and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake for the students to treasure throughout
the rest of their lives.

We are currently in the process of collecting information, portraits, photographs, comments and memories that will
fill the pages of the Yearbook. The finished book is sure to bring back many happy memories for years to come, and is
the perfect way of capturing all of those priceless moments from the school years that have flown by so quickly. The
professional designers at Fizz are putting together a bespoke Yearbook for us, based entirely on the school’s input and
ideas that will be unique to the Ecclesbourne Leavers of 2021.

It is essential that orders are placed in plenty of time so that the Year Books are ready for students to take home on
their last day.
There will only be one print run; students will not be able to place orders after 19th April 2021

The cost for a Yearbook is £20.50

All orders and payments should be made via the ParentPay system by Monday, 19th April 2021.

If you have opted to use the PayPoint system you will need to complete the reply slip below to order and request a
letter containing the appropriate barcode, which will enable you to pay by cash at any local store participating in the

PayPoint method. Or email your request to finance@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk [Please note: PayPoint cards are
for cashless catering only. A barcode letter is required for all other payments, i.e. trips/events; technology costs etc.]

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and you wish them to be considered for financial support, then
please tick the box on the reply slip and return to the Finance Office. We will inform you of any support we are able to
offer at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Weller
Head of Year 11


mailto:finance@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk

Only complete this reply slip if you wish to pay via PayPoint/Pupil Premium
Please return/email your request to Finance Office /finance@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk

ECCLESBOURNE YR11 ‘YEAR BOOK’ 2021

Student Name: Form:

Please tick the appropriate box:

D Please email a barcoded letter to enable me to pay £20.50 via PayPoint by 19" April 2021

D Pupil Premium funding request
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Signature: Parent/Carer




